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Friday 27th June 2025 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 3 Ancient Greek Day – Thursday 10th July 2025 
 
As a fascinating end to our topic on Ancient Greece, we are holding an Ancient Greek Day in 
Year 3 on Thursday 10th July. It would be wonderful if the children could dress up in Ancient 
Greek costume for the day. This doesn’t have to be anything expensive or extravagant; a 
sheet with a belt will be absolutely fine.  
 
Cardboard (or toy) shields and swords will be allowed, but I will be collecting them in at the 
beginning of the day and they won’t be available during break times. We might use them 
when we recreate the Battle of Marathon! Please ensure your child has a pair of trainers as 
we will be utilising our school grounds and participating in a PE lesson as a part of the day.  
 
During the day, we will be trying some Ancient Greek foods e.g. olives, pitta, feta and fruits. 
All allergies and intolerances will be taken into account. Please complete this google form to 
give permission for your child to take part and try the food and also include any allergies or 
intolerances to food your child may have. Please could this be completed by Friday 4th July.  
 
I am hoping that this will be a memorable event for the children, as well as an entertaining 
way to end our term. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to catch me on 
the playground or email the office.  
 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
Miss Daly 
 
 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/
https://forms.gle/nxeQY5o7reJ6xeRJ6

